March 5, 2021

To: General Population of Pender CI
Greetings to All and we hope this letter finds you well! We miss coming in to see you all so very much! We are glad we can at least say hello thru these letters.
We want you to know that God is very aware of your current situation in life and of all your struggles. He cares for each one of you very much! He is concerned about your day-to-day life and your future. He wants to have a personal relationship with each of you. I am not talking about a Religion but a Relationship that is personal.
He sent His son Jesus to live with us and experience life on earth so He can relate with us and our feelings. He then gave His life for us and paid the penalty for our Sin.
We now have Hope daily that He will fill us with His Peace and Joy until we meet Him face to face one day. You do know that we all will stand before Him one day. My prayer for you is at that meeting you will find Eternal life! How great is that!
In the Bible (Basic instructions before leaving earth) God wrote in Johns gospel chapter 5 verse 24.
“Very truly I tell you, whoever hears my words and believes in Him who sent me has eternal life and will NOT be JUDGED but has crossed over from Death to Life” How great is That!
We hope that the restrictions will soon be lifted so we can once again come in and see you face to face! We love you and miss you all. Stay healthy and may God Bless you daily!
Sincerely,
Your friends in KAIROS


